
 

 
Viggo Leisner to leave the Board due to other professional obligations 
Stockholm, November 1, 2022 
 
Viggo Leisner, who has served on board of Arcane Crypto since January 
2021 has informed Arcane Crypto AB that he, unfortunately, will have to 
resign from the board due to other professional obligations. 
 
“On behalf of the board and Arcane Crypto I would like to sincerely thank 
Viggo for his contribution to Arcane over the last year and a half”, says 
Arcane Crypto Chairman Michael Jackson. 
 
The change will take effect when registered in the Swedish company 
register. 
 
About Arcane Crypto 
Arcane Crypto develops the infrastructure and products that enable 
worldwide adoption of bitcoin and digital assets. Arcane builds a platform 
for users to learn, trade and invest in digital assets, all from one account. 
Our market leading research content educates our users and builds trust. 
Arcane achieves scale by providing a platform with open APIs, allowing 
third parties to develop their own products using our technology and then 
distribute their products to our users. 
 
Subscribe to press releases and financial information: 
https://investor.arcanecrypto.se/ 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Torbjørn Bull Jenssen, CEO, Arcane Crypto AB 
e-mail: ir@arcanecrypto.no 
web: investor.arcanecrypto.se 
 
The Company is listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market and Mangold 
Fondkommission is Certified Adviser, tel. +46 8 5030 1550, e-mail: 
ca@mangold.se, web: www.mangold.se 
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